
 
 
 
 

FCC COVER LETTER 
 
 

April 22, 2014 
 

Federal  Communications  Commission 
445  12th Street SW 
Washington, D.C.  20554 

 
ATTENTION: Office of Engineering and Technology 

 
FreeWave Technologies, lnc. (“FreeWave”) hereby applies for a Class II Permissive Change for 
its transceiver module, which the Commission has certified under FCC ID number 
KNYASM1101CR 

 

 
 

With this permissive change, FreeWave seeks raise the gain of three antennas to its grant.  The 
changes are as follows: 

 
Antenna Type Previously Granted Gain Requested gain 
Dish 24dBi 27 dBi 
Panel l4dBi 20.5 dBi 
600 Sector N/A 17.5 dBi 

 
 

There will be no additional changes. 
 

FreeWave is submitting new test data with this permissive change application. 
With regard to Part 2.1043(b)(2) FCC Rules, we confirm that the W2400-0 1 radio transceiver 
will not be marketed under the changes requested in this application prior to a grant of the 
application. 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dean Busch 
Sr. Compliance Engineer 


